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Don’t get caught out of gas!

A message from your local propane dealer and Iowa Propane Education & Research Council

The State of Iowa has adopted Chapter 226
“Liquefied Petroleum Gas,” Iowa Administrative
Code and its requirements regarding out-of-gas
situations [226.5 (4)]. These regulations, as
required by the State Fire Marshal, provide 
specific guidelines to have a leak check
performed on the system before turning on the
container. Leak checks take time to complete and most marketers will
charge an additional fee for this service. Your propane supplier may
require you to be at home during the inspection.

Propane is an extremely safe energy source when used properly. These strict
out-of-gas regulations were enacted by The State of Iowa and by the State
Fire Marshal to protect your family and property. Convenience, comfort,
cost and safety...these are four good reasons to avoid out-of-gas situations.



IF GAUGE READS LESS THAN 25% ORDER GAS NOW!
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Iowa Propane Education & Research Council 
P.O. Box 57188, Des Moines, IA 50317

(515) 564-1260

300 150 75
400 200 100 48
500 250 125 60
600 300 150 150 72
700 350 175 84
800 400 200 96
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